
Subject: non-animal testing
Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2007 8:34 PM

Dear Sirs,
 
Please  support the quick conversion to non-animal testing methods and they have 
done so successfully in Europe.  Animals continue to needlessly die and human 
health suffers  as animal tests continue to lead to inaccurate  conclusions.  I support 
your immediate acceptance of internationally validated non-animal testing.  
 
Thank you fro your anticipated support.
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Debbie EFron


